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I am very gratified by the response to my annual Holiday Drive for the Troops which has

been extended through December 15th. As soon as all the items are collected they will be

mailed to our military personnel serving in Iraq and Afghanistan.

Contributions can be dropped off at: Senator Nozzolio’s District Office. 119 Fall Street, Seneca

Falls, Assemblyman Gary Finch’s Office. 69 South Street, Auburn, Assemblyman Bob Oaks’

Office. 10 Leach Road, Lyons, Victor Town Supervisor's Office. 85 East Main Street, Victor,



and Webster Town Supervisor's Office. 1000 Ridge Road, Webster.


